
 

     Memorandum 

U.S. Department 
of Transportation 
 
National Highway 
Traffic Safety 
Administration         

 
 
Subject:   Addition to File Date: July 15, 2015 
 IR Response Extension  
 
  From:   John Abbott, Safety Defects Specialist Reply to 
 Vehicle Integrity Division Attn of:  
 
  To:   File EA 11-005  
 
  Thru:   Scott Yon, Chief  
 Vehicle Integrity Division   
 
This memo documents a request for an extension of time to respond to EA11-005 Sup1 
information request (IR) letter dated May 8, 2015.  This letter was a new and supplemental IR to 
BMW of North America, LLC (BMW) requesting a new and consolidated response to certain 
questions regarding complaint and warranty data.  BMW misinterpreted ODI’s request, and in its 
response of June 4, 2015, did not provide the data in a new consolidated format as requested. 
 
In subsequent discussions with BMW, and in consideration of the relatively short (4 week) 
original response due date, a new response due date was determined by Scott Yon to be 
July 20, 2015. 
 
On July 14, 2015 BMW made a new request for extension to August 3, 2015.  This extension 
was granted by Scott Yon on July 14, 2015. 
 
 
 
 


